
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on Board related funding matters and the forthcoming LTCCP 

consultation process. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


